
As indicated via emails last week, Our telephone system issue has been more extensive than originally
anticipated by the technicians who have been working to repair it. Although a new controller was installed
and restored some of the functionality of some phones, the technicians discovered defective switches likely
damaged due to the citywide electrical power surge that occurred in December. Consequently, our telephone
system continues to be under repair with expedited technician dispatch. Unfortunately, we have not been
given a timeline for full functionality of the telephones. Therefore, if you are trying to contact the school,
please rely on email communication until further notice. You can either use contactus@stuy.edu or the email
addresses on our Faculty Email Address list to contact us. We will update you during the week as we get further
notification of the progress of the repairs.

This week, don’t miss two events – the PA General Meeting today, January 16 at 7pm on zoom where you’ll hear
from College Application experts as well as Friday’s Stuy Squad dance crew performance in the theater at 4:30pm.
Tickets are on sale now!

This month will conclude the Fall semester with the marking period ending on January 22. In-class final
exams will take place this week. Teachers have informed students of any in-class final exams that are
scheduled. Last Friday, students and parents received via email their scheduled regents/finals. Another email
will follow up this week detailing room assignments and specific instructions. Please make sure to read it
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carefully. You may refer to the UPDATED schedule at this link. Please note: Students attend school during
January 23-26 only if they are scheduled to take an exam. Students may not be in the building during that
week if they are not taking an exam unless they are escorted in and out of the building and supervised by a
staff member (i.e by appointment).

The Spring 2024 term will begin on January 30. Students will be able to view their Spring program
schedules on their Talos accounts on January 23. Please read the information and timeline on Program
Change Requests in this update.

Additionally, the CR (credit) optionwill once again be available for Fall Term 2023. Important for Senior
Families: If you are considering changing a final grade in any/all courses for Fall Term 2023 to CR in time to
be reflected on mid-year reports to colleges, there will be a very quick turnaround time for submission.
Grades will be made available to senior families for review with specific instructions to be provided via email.
Grades 9-11 will receive information on the CR option once report cards are distributed after the start of the
Spring semester.

Be sure to look over the reminders in this update for attendance reporting protocols, including COVID
absences, and forms we need from all families.

Here’s what’s coming up. You can always see more on the Stuy calendar at www.stuy.edu.
January 16 - PA General Meeting 7pm (Virtual)
January 19 - Stuy Squad Performance 4pm
January 22 - SLT Meeting 3:45pm (in person)
January 23 - CR Requests open for SENIORS only
January 25 - Program Change Requests begin
January 23 to 26 - Regents/Uniform Final Exams Week
January 25 - Junior College Information Night 6:30pm (virtual)
January 29 - Student Non-Attendance Day/PD Remote for Staff

Program Change requests END
January 30 - First Day of Spring Term 2024
February 1 - History Day Celebration 4pm
February 2 - Deadline to submit CR Requests for SENIORS at 12:00pm
February 3 - PA Lunar New Year Celebration
February 6 - Report Card Distribution (all grades/electronic)

CR Requests open for grades 9-11
February 8 - Parent Workshop: Student Support Services at Stuy 6:30pm (virtual)
February 13 - PA General Meeting 7pm (Virtual)
February 14 - Extended Homeroom/Valentines Day Flower Deliveries
February 15 - BIPOC Parent Meeting 8:30am (virtual)

Black History Month Dinner & Celebration 4:30pm
February 19-23 - SCHOOL CLOSED for Mid-Winter Recess
February 27 - SLT Meeting 3:45pm (in person)
February 29 - Naviance Training Workshop for Parents 6:30pm (virtual)

Quick Access (click to jump to…)
● Upcoming Stuy Events & Deadlines
● Featured News & Celebrations from Various Departments:
● Resources & Reminders
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● Programs, Opportunities & Links Outside Stuy

UPCOMING STUY EVENTS & DEADLINES

Senior Spirit Week begins January 15!

Hey SENIORS - the Indicator Yearbook is hosting Senior Spirit week! Join
in the fun and take some fun yearbook photos! You can find the schedule
below:
Tuesday, January 16
Bring a Plushie to School Day🧸
Wednesday, January 17
Black Tie Day🤵
Thursday, January 18
Anything but a Backpack Day💼
Friday, January 19
Twin Day😺😼

PA General Meeting - January 16, 2024 @7pm (Virtual) Register!

You won’t want to miss the next Parents’ Association General Meeting.
You'll have the opportunity to learn about nonprofit organizations offering
valuable free college application support. This information is especially
crucial for Sophomores and Juniors. Tune in virtually on January 16, 2024 at
7pm. Translation will be available in Mandarin and ASL.
Guest speaker Karen Du, the High School Fellow Recruitment Manager at
Matriculate, will discuss eligibility for this free college advising program
and how it serves as a key resource for applying to college.
Guest speaker J.C. Salinas, Director of college access program Y Tu También—open to all high school
students in New York City—will highlight its free college application workshops, mentorship, and networking
for students and their parents.
Register Here

Purchase Tickets to see StuySquad on 1/19/24!

Don't miss the incredible performances from 10+ dance crews! Tickets
for StuySquad on January 19 (4:30-7) are now available! All are welcome!
Family, friends, students and more! Contact tcheng40@stuy.edu or
mwang42@stuy.edu with any questions, and join us for an amazing
Friday night! Tickets are under $10 each for this fantastic show of talent
and support these dance crews with their performances!
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/796983648547
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Get ready for Spring 2024 Programs!

Spring 2024 Programs will be released on Talos on January 23, 2024.
Students will have the opportunity to submit program change
requests according to the time table below:

Detailed instructions will be emailed to students and families next week.

Register to attend Junior College Information Night Zoom on 1/25/2024

The second term marks the start of our full college counseling
program with the Class of 2025. We will hold our annual
Junior College Information Night on Thursday,January 25,
starting promptly at 6:30pm. This is an important event
during which our college counselors will provide valuable
information regarding the college search and application
process, Naviance, and more. We hope that all parents of
juniors will attend.
This event is for parents only; we will present to students
in-person during the school day in February. Those details
will be shared with students soon.
This event will be conducted in Zoom webinar format. You can register through the link below if you haven’t
already done so through the link provided in Stuy’s most recent weekly update. After registering, you will
receive the link you'll need to login to the live event.
Registration Link: https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7OK59JO4QpOMEMA5z2PZQw#/registration
Simultaneous interpretation in Chinese will be provided. The event will be recorded and shared for a limited
time afterward.

Cohort Start Time/Date for
Program Change Requests

Deadline

Seniors
3:00 PM

Thursday, January 25, 2024
10:00 AM

Monday, January 29, 2024

Juniors
6:00 PM

Thursday, January 25, 2024
10:00 AM

Monday, January 29, 2024

Sophomores &
Freshmen

9:00 PM
Thursday, January 25, 2024

10:00 AM
Monday, January 29, 2024

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7OK59JO4QpOMEMA5z2PZQw#/registration


Musicians! Register to Participate in NYSSMA 2024 by 2/5/24

NYSSMA (New York State School Music Association) festival
registration is due Feb. 5, 2024 - to register, you need to fill out
this Google Form and submit payment.
REGISTRATION FORM URL:
https://forms.gle/TFWDRuDNmrgz7BiW8
PLEASE NOTE: Stuy students are registering for the Manhattan
festival only. It takes place at Talent Unlimited High School [300
East 68th Street, New York 10065] on Friday, March 22 & Saturday, March 23. No other festival that occurs in
NYC at a later time or at a different location is available.

Students must submit a required NYSSMA fee (check made out to "Stuyvesant High School") by Feb. 5. Please
submit your check to Ms. Shamazov in room 132 or 125. In the memo of the check, write your full name, OSIS
#, and NYSSMA 2024. All checks will be first deposited to Stuyvesant High School and then sent over to
NYSSMA.

NYSSMA FEES (as of Nov. 2023):
Level 1-4 Solo (non-piano) $16.00
Level 1-4 Piano Solo $22.00
Level 5-6 Solo (non-piano) $24.00
Level 5-6 Piano Solo $30
All-State Solo $30
[for All-State: student can only be in grade 10 or 11; must perform a Level 6 solo; student must be part of
Stuyvesant's music ensemble. See your Stuyvesant ensemble teacher for your additional All-State application]
For more information, please contact Ms. Shamazov (LShamazov@stuy.edu)

SENIOR FAMILIES – IMPORTANT – Purchase Senior Package for Class of 2024 Graduates

The Senior graduation package for the Class of 2024 is available for purchase! The
package consists of a cap/gown/tassel, a Senior t-shirt, a diploma cover, and a
graduation keychain. All seniorsmust have a cap & gown to walk across the stage
at graduation.
All sales are final. Please make sure that you are selecting the correct size for
your gown and t-shirt. The school does not have stock on hand. You must order
from the vendor. The cost of the package is $62.94.
Order your package here:
https://stores.smoothusa.com/stuyvesanths-grad/shop/home
Package purchases are paid directly to the Smooth, the vendor, and shipped to your home. Order early and in
time for graduation -- date and venue TBA.

Class of 2024 Parents: Place an Ad in the Yearbook!

The Indicator is excited to announce that we are releasing parent
ads! Parents and students may design their ads according to their
preference (see the link below); most ads in the Stuyvesant HS
yearbook can include photos alongside a personal message to
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your senior. The deadline to create an ad in the yearbook for your Class of 2024 graduate is Friday, January
12, 2024. Prices vary by page space option.

1. Click the link to create an ad.
2. Click the “Start Your Ad” button to start formatting your ad and to find on page size.

Review past ads, examples and pricing here.
For technical support, call 866-287-3096.
Revenue from parent ads will go into alleviating the overall cost of ordering the yearbooks.

Big Sib Chair 2024-25 Applications are Open!

If you're a current Big Sib, don't miss your chance to
apply for Leadership! The Big Sib Chair applications for
2024-2025 are now OPEN! The links include the actual
application form along with the four letters of
recommendation the Big Sibs will need.
Application Link:
https://forms.gle/ZEojhLf41q6mmFxT9
Letters of Recommendation

● 2 Little Sibs.
● 1 Current Teacher.
● 1 Homeroom Leader.

Requirements:
● Current Junior
● GPA >90 (new)
● No pattern of lateness, cuts or academic infractions
● No significant leadership in another large organization at Stuy

FEATURED NEWS& CELEBRATIONS FROM VARIOUS DEPARTMENTS

Congrats to Aiden & Samuel - Regeneron Scholars 2024!

Congratulations to Aiden Ackerman and Samuel Liwho have been
named two of only 300 Scholars in the Regeneron Science Talent
Search 2024, the nation’s oldest and most prestigious science and
math competition for high school seniors! This is an amazing
accomplishment and we are so proud of them! Congratulations as
well to Mr. Jason Econome, their Research teacher! Photographed
with Aiden and Samuel are Dr. Seung Yu, Principal, Meng-Ping Tu,
our Research Coordinator and Assistant Principal, Ms. Suri.

Aiden's project was on Assessing the Accuracy of a Generative
Model for Creating Novel Spider Silk Proteins.
Samuel's project was on Turning Fat to Muscle by Activating Muscle-Specific Genes
Each student who is named a scholar receives $2,000 and each school receives $2,000 as
well.
Throughout its history, the competition’s alumni have been honored with 13 Nobel Prizes, 11
National Medals of Science, six Breakthrough Prizes, 21 MacArthur Foundation Fellowships

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/14186
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yvWXqy2MtG1aDo59L0pU7bdofKVqESEFvEkK1wFaebs/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/ZEojhLf41q6mmFxT9
https://forms.gle/ZEojhLf41q6mmFxT9
https://forms.gle/Hp3QQG83mmEScT1s5
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ouc1lw_7tdCBq-dv0fcevq5opFfRJbkhIttisa1p7M4/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/kfNAyuHCTpJHXrD98


and two Fields Medals. This year, the Science Talent Search received more applicants than have been seen in
over five decades.
The full list of scholars is available here

Congrats to STC onWinter Drama 2024!

Congratulations to Stuy Theater Community (STC)
on their successful Winter Drama, Arsenic & Old
Lace! Last week, in three amazing performances,
students performed for a full audience. We're so
proud of them! Thank you to all who supported
them.
View a full size photo collage here.

Dr. Greenwald's class share Antebellum projects

Dr. Lisa Greenwald's AP U.S. History class is sharing their
projects which are on display in the library. The creative
and interesting assignment was:
"Your are in the process of cleaning out the attic of a
recently deceased relative from Connecticut. The house
has been in the family for generations but finally it must
be sold. It is yeoman's work cleaning out the dust of ages.
You are up in the far reaches of the attic, bringing out
grimy oil lamps, old Christmas ornaments, moth-eaten
rugs and the like when you uncover a large wooden box
that looks like it has not been touched for decades. You
open it up and dig through the musty rags that fill most of
it but your hand hits what feels like a large book and you
draw it up into your lap. What you discover is the treasure
of a lifetime. It is a scrap book of a distant relative who, as the family lore goes, was something of an amateur
historian in his day. In the middle of the nineteenth century, he taught history and geography at the local
boys' college nearby and developed a local reputation as a scholarly man with political foresight.
Your scrap book contains everything from articles clipped from the local newspaper regarding the major
events of the decade before the Civil War to maps, pictures, and recipes to "put by" the produce of his
successful back yard garden and orchard. He treated everything from scholarly articles (which he includes) to
local news with equal care and annotation as all of his entries have his (hand written) commentary and
scribbles in the margins or on the back. "
Here is a glimpse into the projects on display covering the time period of roughly 1846-1850.
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Full size photo collage here.

Chorus students see Puccini's Madama Butterfly Opera

Ms. Liliya Shamazov shares that nn
Monday, January. 8, our Stuyvesant
chorus students attended the final
dress rehearsal of Puccini’s famous
opera “Madama Butterfly” at the
Lincoln Center’s Metropolitan Opera
House. They greatly enjoyed
wonderful MET staging, costumes,
scenery, Puccini’s timeless story of
love and despair, and incredible
singing by some of the most
accomplished opera stars.

​​Congrats to Caliper! Ranked Superior by the REALM Program!

Congratulations to Stuyvesant's oldest publication, the Caliper Literary
Magazine! They've been selected to receive the rank of Superior in the 2023
NCTE Recognizing Excellence in Art and Literary Magazines (REALM)
program. The National Council of Teachers of English (NCTE), has
congratulated the publication and its faculty advisor, Mr. Bill Wrigley and
commended him for inspiring a love of writing that his students will
remember for the rest of their lives.
The listing of all ranked magazines is available on the NCTE website! Look for
this season's Calipermagazine coming soon here;
https://stuycaliper.yolasite.com/.

Congrats to Stuy Speech at Chaminade Invitational!

Congratulations to the Stuy Speech team who
did fantastically at the 77th annual Chaminade
invitational last weekend! Five team members
earned a half-qualification for the states
tournament and the team won 2nd place in
sweepstakes! We are so proud of all of the
students!

RESOURCES & REMINDERS

Repeated Reminders - click for more information:
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Changes to Address/Phone - Who to see and How to Proceed
Attendance Policy & Procedures
COVID positive? Report your Case
College Handbook for Class of 2025 with translations now available!

Mr. Blumm’s Opportunities Bulletin #18 - 1/12/2023

Mr. Harvey Blumm is Stuyvesant’s Internships and
Opportunities Coordinator. He publishes a weekly
bulletin that you will see in this Weekly Update and
archived on the Talos Document Hub in the folder
“Opportunities Bulletins 2022-2023”. His weekly bulletin
will inform students, parents, and staff in a timely
manner about internships, jobs, academic programs,
leadership, community service initiatives, and other
student opportunities in a variety of fields. Please
carefully note deadlines, age requirements, and other prerequisites for participation. You can reach Mr.
Blumm on Tuesdays and Wednesdays at Stuyvesant at 212-312-4800 ext. 2506, in room 239, or email him at
hblumm@stuy.edu.

Reminder: How to apply for Financial Aid

Below is a reminder about the basic steps for applying for financial aid in
case you have not already done so. Always consult the financial aid pages of
the colleges to which you'll apply for more details, and to make sure your
meet each college’s financial aid deadline. Make sure to also review the
webinar slides and financial aid highlights pdfs shared with you back in
early October through the Document Resources section of your Naviance
account.
If you are looking for external scholarships, revisit the email sent to you from our office on September 18 and
read the Stuy weekly updates throughout the rest of the school year
***BASIC STEPS AND LINKS TO APPLY FOR FINANCIAL AID***
-Gather important documents (Federal Tax Return form 1040, W2s, bank statements, etc.), student and
parent social security numbers, and alien registration # (if applicable)
-Complete Collegeboard’s 2024-2025 CSS Profile (only if applicable) at www.collegeboard.org. If you
completed this already for any EA/ED colleges, remember to add any of your RD colleges before their
respective financial aid deadlines. View which colleges require the CSS through the links below:
https://profile.collegeboard.org/profile/ppi/participatinginstitutions.aspx
https://blog.collegeboard.org/parents-guide-css-profile
-Upload any required financial documents for CSS Profile colleges via IDOC or the method articulated by the
colleges to which you're applying if requested. Always check your email and college portals and follow
directions for sharing your tax documents.
- if applicable, complete any required institutional financial aid forms (Princeton, UPenn, etc.)
-Get your FSA IDs (one for a parent, AND one for the student) so you can file the FAFSA
https://studentaid.gov/fsa-id/create-account/launch
-Complete the 2024-2025 FAFSA. Keep in mind that this form is different than in the past. And, processing
delays and limited functionality have been commonplace since the soft-launch of the form at the end of

https://talos.stuy.edu/cms/pages/stuyvesant-blog/changes-to-addressphone-contact-ms-carrano-pupil-accounting-secretary/
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December. But, the form should improve as the weeks progress, so try to complete the FAFSA as soon as is
feasible. If it isn't working, try back again in a few days. Contributing parents must look for an email from
FAFSA and complete their portion of their child’s FAFSA within 45 days or the student’s FAFSA will be
deleted
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
- if financially eligible, apply for New York State’s TAP. TAP is now a stand- alone application; you need not
have completed your FAFSA to apply to TAP: NYS Student Aid Payment Application
NEED HANDS-ON HELP COMPLETING YOUR FAFSA? Attend a free FAFSA completion workshop offered by
HESC (NY State):
https://startheregetthere.ny.gov/events
Please also refer to this comprehensive guide for more financial aid information and other useful resources
**Please note that a small number of our students may be ineligible to file the FAFSA due to their
immigration status. However, these students can still file the CSS Profile, and, can qualify for NY state aid
like TAP and Excelsior through the The New York State Dream Act . These awards can be worth over $5000
per year in grant aid. Students can apply here: https://www.hesc.ny.gov/dream/
-Once you know where you are going to college (that may well not be until May, and that's fine), log in to your
account at www.hesc.ny.gov andmake sure that your TAP application reflects the school that you will attend
in the fall (NY State only). You may also use this site to apply for the New York State Excelsior Scholarship in
the spring of 2024
We hope this helps! Please let your assigned college counselor know if you have any questions. You can
always contact college financial aid offices as well.

Eco-Fact of the Week from Stuy’s Environmental Club!

Water is a finite resource, about 70% of the Earth is covered in water,
and about 3% of water is freshwater. Of that, only about 1.2% is
drinkable. Using water-saving techniques can divert less water from
our rivers, bays, and estuaries, which helps keep the environment
healthy. Toilets use about 30% of the total water used in a household.
Therefore, we can put 2 inches of sand or pebbles in the bottom of a
one-liter plastic bottle, fill the rest of the bottle with water, and put it
in your toilet tank. In an average home, the bottle may save five gallons
or more of water every day, and it does not harm the efficiency of the
toilet. Please help to preserve our resources and properly sort your
trash!

PROGRAMS, OPPORTUNITIES & LINKS OUTSIDE STUY

Chancellor's Town Hall for District 2 on 2/11/2024 @6pm

Join CEC 2 for the Annual Town Hall with Chancellor
David C. Banks
Date: February 11, 2024 at 6pm
Location: M.S. 131
100 Hester Street
New York, NY 10002
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YouTube Live Stream at https://www.youtube.com/CECDistrict2
Please visit cecd2.net for more information

Apply for the Albert Shanker Scholarship before 2/28/24- worth $5K!

The UFT Albert Shanker Scholarship is a scholarship worth $5000 for
graduating seniors in NYC public schools. There are strict financial
eligibility requirements for the scholarship but, otherwise, this is an
accessible scholarship for eligible students.
High school seniors have only a few weeks left to apply for the Albert
Shanker Scholarship. The process is easier than ever with our new online
portal.
Candidates must be financially eligible and be accepted in a full-time,
matriculated, degree-granting program at an accredited college or university. The deadline to apply for a
$5,000 scholarship is Wednesday, Feb. 28.

LAST CHANCE! JUNIORS: Apply for the Coolidge Scholarship by 1/18/2024

The 2023-24 Coolidge Scholarship application is now live.
The Coolidge Scholarship is a full-ride, four-year, merit
scholarship that recipients may use for undergraduate
study at any accredited college or university in the United
States. Any high school junior who plans to enroll in college
in the fall of 2025 and is an American citizen or legal
permanent resident is eligible to apply (current high school seniors are not eligible to apply). Winners may
use the scholarship to pursue any academic major.
Academic excellence is the primary criterion considered by the Coolidge Scholarship. Secondary criteria
include an interest in public policy and an appreciation of the values President Coolidge championed.
Successful candidates will also demonstrate humility and have a record of genuine service to their
communities. A complete description of the scholarship’s criteria is available here.
Please know that the application requires that candidates read President Coolidge’s Autobiography and a few
other reading assignments, and then write three essays. We therefore encourage students to begin the
application early. Candidates who begin the application at the last minute are unlikely to be successful. The
submission deadline is 5:00 PM Pacific time, Thursday, January 18, 2024.
We hope you will share this opportunity with outstanding high school juniors at your school. The scholarship
application, along with additional information, can be accessed on our scholarship site:
www.coolidgescholars.org. Questions? We can be reached by email at
coolidgescholars@coolidgefoundation.org or by phone at (202) 827-4291.

LAST CHANCE: Scholarship Plus' application due 1/17/24; Info Sessions this month!

Scholarship Plus provides a substantial four-year college
scholarship PLUS a broad range of holistic,
individualized support.
Please share this impactful opportunity with NYC
seniors (class of 2024) to apply to this opportunity to not
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only further their education but also become part of our vibrant and supportive community.
MORE ABOUT SCHOLARSHIP PLUS
The Scholarship Plus program is a scholarship and community for New York City students who have
demonstrated academic achievement in the face of obstacles. Scholarship Plus offers such students a
competitive four-year scholarship PLUS individualized, wraparound support.
We celebrate students' successes and help them navigate difficult moments. The scholarship may be used to
pay tuition, room and board, fees, and other educational expenses. Each scholarship will be renewable
annually for up to four years of study as long as the student maintains a good academic record and makes
standard progress toward a degree.
ELIGIBILITY

● Applicants must be current high school seniors who attend public, parochial, or private schools in
New York City, and have demonstrated:

● GPA of 84.5% or higher
● Significant financial need (family income less than $52,000)
● Willingness to engage with the Scholarship Plus community in events, workshops, and semester

check-ins
*Preference will be given to students whose parents have not graduated from American four-year colleges or
universities.
*Applicants must be citizens or permanent residents of the United States.
HOWTO APPLY
More information about Scholarship Plus and a link to the application can be found on our site:
www.scholarshipplus.org/apply. Applications must be submitted online by Wednesday, January 17, 2024.
Please send questions to hello@scholarshipplus.org.
Want to Learn More?
Join us for our virtual info sessions on Zoom for educators, counselors, graduating seniors (class of 2024), and
families/guardians to gain insight into our application process, eligibility requirements, and program
offerings. We hope you can join us. Please RSVP so that we can send you reminders.
Scholarship Plus Information Session Dates:

● Thursday, November 16th, 2023 3:00 PM - 4:00 PM
● Tuesday, December 5th, 2023 4:00 PM - 5:00 PM
● Wednesday, January 10th, 2024 5:00 - 6:00 PM

JUNIORS: Free After School Opportunity for Students Interested in Physics and Music

In March 2024, Dr. Stephon Alexander of Brown University will
launch Sound+Science at the new Civic Hall space in Union
Square. Sound+Science is a groundbreaking educational
program aimed at inspiring exceptional students to explore
the intersection of physics, coding, math and music. Based on
Dr. Alexander's book The Jazz of Physics, participants will
explore modules like The Hidden Codes in Electronic Music,
From Hip-Hop to AI, and Music Improvisation and the
Evolution of the Mathematics of Computation revealing the
profound connections between music, coding, physics and
mathematics.
Underwritten by the Simons Foundation, Sound+Science will be offered free to New York City public high
school students in their junior year. Students interested in attending the program, which runs on Tuesdays
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and Thursdays after school from March to May, can apply through their website at
https://soundplusscience.com/.
Through the project, students will learn to write code, create music and interact with some of the brightest
minds in physics and music.

$1000 Scholarship for Male High School Seniors - Deadline March 1st

Enter the 2024 Zeta Zeta Lambda Chapter Scholarship!
The application will be open until Friday, March 1, 2024. High
School Male Seniors, with connections to the Queens
community, who exhibit leadership abilities and participate in
community service activities are eligible.
If you have any questions please feel free to reach out directly to
scholarship@zzlalphas.org

Upcoming Tech Scholars Program: Web Design February Recess - Sign up

Tech Scholars: Web Design
Midwinter Recess
Monday-Friday, February 19th - 23rd, 2024, 10am-3pm ET
Explore how women across the spectrum of race, class, and sexuality exercised
power and effected change. Be a digital changemaker and create your own
websites to share powerful stories about women in history!

● Research historical figures and events that continue to impact young
people today.

● Pair program and collaborate with other teens learning to code.
● Learn coding (including HTML and CSS) to design and build your own website.
● Get mentored by a wide range of women leaders in technology, and learn about career options!

For NYC high school students, grades 9–12. This program will take place in person at our partner
DreamYard’s BX Start site located at 337 E 162nd Street, Ground Floor, Bronx, NY 10451.
Apply here by January 21!

CECMeeting - January 17, 2023 @6:30pm

Please join Community Education Council District 2 January 2024 Regular
Calendar Meeting and January 2024 Working Business Meeting
Wednesday, January 17, 2024, @ 6:00pm
Lab Middle School, 333 West 17 St, New York, NY 10011
This meeting will be held in person and broadcasted via Zoom and YouTube. You
will need to be in-person to participate in the open public speaking portion.
Register to View the Meeting via Zoom
Click Here to Register
Agendas and Resolutions
Agenda for the January 2024 Meetings
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● Resolution #238 - Resolution to Oppose Mayoral Control of the New York City Department of
Education

● Resolution #239 - Addressing Air Quality in Schools
● Resolution #240 - Resolution in Support of Mayoral Control of the New York City School System and

Recommendations for Enhancements of School Governance
● Resolution #241 - Resolution to Provide Geographic Priority for D2/Manhattan High School

Admissions
Public Documents

● Proposed By-Laws Changes to Reflect D-210 DRAFT
● Minutes of the Dec 2024 Calendar and Working Business Meetings DRAFT

*Please contact info@cecd2.net for interpreter meeting requests

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at ringram3@schools.nyc.gov
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